
Fools for Christ June 2017 Newsletter 

 
Fall Dinner Theater 
Casting for the Dinner Theater this October at CTK will be progressing shortly.  We have plenty 
of opportunities to help outside of the Cast as well...we will be reaching out, but if you want to 
help in any capacity please let Matt know!  Also let others who you think may be interested 
know…especially any new possible Fools at CTK who might want to help. 
 
Anniversary Dinner / Meeting 
2017 is the 25th year of the FFC, so this Fall we will be holding a celebration dinner and all Fools 
meeting.  The date and details for this will be announced soon.  This event is also where our 
2018 musical will be announced!  Please keep this on your radar.  If you are willing to help with 
coordination of this event, let Matt know as well.  Speaking of the musical... 
 
2018 Musical Selection 
THANK YOU to everyone who wants to be a part of this process so far!  We are looking for more 
people to sign up to help.  I also know of a few people who have told me they would help but 
have not signed up.  If you want to be part of this process, PLEASE view the requirements and 
sign up to help at the link below.  We need one more Team Leader and more Team 
Members!  The meeting for the teams to present their picks will be coming up in August, so if 
you want to help, get on board and sign up today! 
 

http://www.foolsdrama.com/upcoming-shows/ 
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